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October 27, 2016  
  
Important Notice:  CEIAP Tests Now Available for Ordering  
  
Effective Date: October 27, 2016  
  
  
Dear Valued Client,  
  
National Jewish Health Advanced Diagnostic Laboratories is pleased to announce that the 
Autoantibody to C1-inhibitor test is now performing to our standards.    
  

As part of our continual quality improvement, National Jewish Health Advanced Diagnostic 
Laboratories sent a notification August 24th in regards to the CEIAP test not performing optimally. 
This letter serves as notification that the CEIAP test is now available to order.  
  
Thank you for your patience and continued support during this time.  If you have any questions 
please contact Client Services at 800.550.6227 or via email at ClinRefLabs@NJHealth.org.   

  
  

 
 

Best Regards,  
  

  
  
Vijaya Knight, MD, PhD, (D)ABMLI  
Director, Immunology 
Interim Director, Complement  
Advanced Diagnostic Laboratories  
Assoc. Professor, Dept. of Medicine  
National Jewish Health  
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